
 

 
 
 

TOWN OF HARMONY RESIDENTS 
 
 
 
 

Town of Harmony property owners are requested to  
 

inspect their driveway culverts as part of their spring yard 
 

 cleanup to ensure that they are free of obstruction.    
 

Over time, accumulation of dirt, gravel, 
 

vegetable matter, landscaping materials and trash can 
 

collect in and near culverts blocking free water passage 
 

which can then contribute to flooding in the nearby area. 
 
 

Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John Bergman, 

 
Harmony Town Chairman 


